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Cancelled Hot Works Restriction | 'seePae 0l Augld

Ref A: FIPASS Safety Notice No 13, dated 8 March 2018.
Ref B: Notice to Mariners NO 07/2019, dated 01 August 2019.

NOTICE OF CANCELLED HOT WORKS RESTRICTION

Please be advised the FIPASS Tank Safeguarding Project has now been successfully
completed by the Contractor appointed by FIG.

Therefore the previous restrictions imposed within Safety Notice Number 13, issued on
the 8 March 2018 have now been lifted, with immediate effect.

All Hot Works can now be planned within the constraints of the Safety Management
System (SMS). Details of which can be viewed within the Falklands Interim Port and
Storage System (FIPASS), User Instructions, PART 2: FIPASS HEALTH & SAFETY, Para 20,
Permit to Work System, current version. These Instructions are also available at
http://www.atlink.co.fk/

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused to your port operations
during this prolonged period of restriction.
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Garry Ross
General Manager
Atlink Ltd




